

September 2, 2010

Ellen Weiss Temple Emanu-El 1 East 65th Street New York, NY 10065

Dear Ellen,

Thank you so much for the beautiful knitted squares that we recently received here at the Jewish Board of Family & Children's Services for the Sanctuary Stitchers project. We appreciate the hard work and care that the volunteers from Stitch 'N Time put into these squares.

Hundreds of blankets have been given as gifts to teen residents at JBFCS to honor their achievement and growth while at the agency. We look forward to your continued knit and crocheted contributions which will help our program grow.

It is heartwarming to know that the kindness of so many volunteers has resulted in the ongoing success of this project. Without the efforts of each and every volunteer, our dream of giving one handmade blanket to every child being discharged from JBFCS would not be possible. Thank you for bringing comfort and warmth to children in need.

Sincerely,

Liza Kuritsky

Program Assistant

Volunteer Services

135 West 50th Street, 6th Floor • New York, NY 10020 P: 212-632-4687 F: 212-632-4795 www.jbfcs.org

UJA Federation of New York